
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

The Recreation and Parks Commission will hold a public hearing on Monday, July 22, 2024, at 

5:30PM, or as soon thereafter as may be heard, in the Council Chamber, Merced Civic Center, 

678 West 18th Street, Merced, CA, to consider naming the South Merced Police Station after Joe 

Cortez.  

All interested parties are invited to attend the hearings, forward written comments to the City of 

Merced Parks and Recreation Department, 678 W. 18th Street, Merced, CA 95348, by email (300 

words or less) at recreation@cityofmerced.org.  

 

 

By: Diana Olmos 

      Commission Clerk 
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